
April 24, 2013

   To:! Members, Lincoln School Committee
        ! Becky McFall, Superintendent
        ! Buck Creel, Administrator for Business and Finance

From:  Jennifer Glass

  Re:! Next steps in a school building project process.

On April 8th a new Statement of Interest was submitted to the Massachusetts School 
Building Authority.  Based on information from prior years, we expect to receive a 
decision as to whether we have been re-invited into the MSBA pipeline sometime in the 
fall of 2013 or early winter 2014.  In the meantime, it makes sense to think about 
appropriate steps that should be taken in the interim, and to begin planning the process 
for proceeding once a decision is received.

In considering the complexity of a school building project, I propose we consider the 
following three questions as a starting point for our discussion:

1. What are the community components (board representation, skills, interests, etc.) 
we want to ensure are represented on a School Building Committee?

2. Are there parts of the project development process that should be carried out 
differently?

3. What topics related to a building project could be explored/discussed in the next few 
months to ensure the best possible building project outcome for the schools and 
community?  

The time we have set aside at our May 2nd School Committee meeting is an 
opportunity to consider these questions as a committee and to gather input from the 
community.  
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